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For the 2022 school year, we will ensure that we provide a safe and healthy environment. 
We will educate students in-person.
When necessary, we will distance to the extent practicable.
We will follow all protocols that are required through the NYS Department of Health and the New York State Education Department. We will follow all protocols including any required testing or quarantine protocols.
We will transport students to and from school safely.
We will provide extracurricular activities. 
For the most recent protocols and updates from the New York State Department of Health, please go to https://www.health.ny.gov/. 


Lake Shore Central School District commits to following 
all Department of Health protocols.

For questions or comment, please visit this site https://forms.gle/HsoX16EfEcyN5bgf8 

 

 

 

